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Sermon Notes 

 March 21,  2021 

 

Prelude                                                        Annie Armstrong Video 

                                                                                                                              

Welcome                                                                        Pastor Robb 

                                                                                                                             

Call to Worship               Matthew 19:26             Bryan Robertson 

                     

                                        “Mighty To Save”                                                                      

Invocation                           Todd King  

                    “Revive Us Again”                                                                                           

                                                                                                                             

Watered Gardens Presentation                                                                                                 

   (Children ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church)  

 

(VBS Video) 

 

    “Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone)” 

          “Graves Into Gardens”    

                                                                                                                             

Offertory Prayer                                                   Carter Livingston                                         

                                                          

Worship Through Giving 

Offertory                “There is a Balm in Gilead”         Lorraine Vice 

 

Message in Song                                                             Glory Bells                                      

                        “When I Survey the Wondrous Cross” 

                           

Message                         “What Can Jesus Do”              Pastor Robb                           

      Matthew 20:29-34    

         (Page 977 in your Pew Bible) 

 

Response To Worship     “Wonderful, Merciful Savior”  

 

Closing Prayer                                                               Case Tucker                                     

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

         Mike Koehn         Melanie Bruffett      Pastor Robb        

     Ralph Stahl     Bonnie O’Neal      Royce/Sue Hines       

Oscar/Linda Bronson      Brian Gilbert      Rosmarie McMullen          
        

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 
Linda Welch        

Gary Gordon, friend of Ron & Lynnann Sandberg   

   Roger McCaslin, Nephew of Denzil Voorhees  Dennis Suiter, husband of Sherry Suiter    

Justin Weis, friend of Anna Voorhees            

      Gloretta Rhodes, wife of Bro. Gordon Rhodes 

     Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott 

Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem    Dwayne Sprouls, brother of Dwight Sprouls 

Elizabeth Banwart, cousin of David & Peggy Banwart 

             Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                             

                                          
           

MILITARY PERSONNEL 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

Landon McManis - Moody AFB, GA, grandson of Albert & Justine McManis                          

Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee  
 

(Prayer requests will be left in Bulletin for 3 weeks unless updated) 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

 TODAY @ 5:30 pm 

 Small Groups 

Host/Facilitator: Steve & Amanda Livingston 

FBC Fellowship Hall 

Host / Facilitator:  Larry & Gina Reed 

302 W. 6th ST. 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, MARCH 21 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service / Watered Gardens 
   3:00 pm  OPBA Semi Annual Meeting 
   4:30 pm Glory Bells 
   5:30 pm Small Groups 
 
  TUESDAY, MARCH 23 
    6:30 pm Nominating Committee Meeting 
                                                                                         
  WEDNESDAY, MARCH 24 
     5:30 pm BLAST 
     6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study 
     6:30 pm  Revelation Bible Study 
     6:30 pm  Choir 
     7:00 pm  Collision Youth 
     7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Bells 
            
  THURSDAY, MARCH 25 
    9:00 am Bible Study Fellowship 
  10:30 am  Crafters 
    1:30 pm Women’s Bible Study 
    5:30 pm  Preschool Council Meeting 
 
                                                      
  SUNDAY, MARCH 28 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service 
   4:00 pm  Deacons Meeting 
   4:30 pm Glory Bells 
   5:30 pm Small Groups Finish 
   

Volunteers for Next Week -  Mar. 28th 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:  Ann Chesnut 
         Workers:   Sherry Suiter/ Michelle Gaines 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :    Ed / Rebecca Emery 
        NW Door:    Ron / Melanie Bruffett 
        SW Door:     Eva Buchanan 
        SE Door :     Jerry / Jeremy Marti 

 

Connection Center 

Wanda Reno 
 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:      Todd King 
  Lights/Video:      Kale Regier 

 
Children’s Church 

Carol Reavley 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Donald Noll / David Roberts 

Our Deepest Sympathy To: 

           Now Accepting  Applications  

               For Fall Enrollment 

            Valerie Waggoner-Director 

  417-214-4406 or call the church office 

   Preschool Council Meeting Mar. 25th 

                            5:30 p.m. 

      Up-Coming Meetings 

       Prayer Warrior 

             Banquet 

   Monday, March 29th 

               5:00 pm 

   Meal served. Entertainment will be 

             Mike Bliss– Illusionist 

  Come meet the person you’ve prayed 

  For this school year.  Please sign-Up 

 In Gathering area if you plan to attend. 

           Or call the church office. 

                                        Toby Mac                                               

       In concert @ Barco Drive In  

        Sunday, Apr. 18th  Tickets $10.00 

       Sign –Up Sheets in Gathering Area.                          

         See Chris for tickets and more info 

 Limited amount of tickets available, for all other 

  tickets go to driveintheatertour.com/tobymac 

    Total FLOC Offering Received to Date: 

                           $430,786.74 

        This Does NOT include the 2 CD’s 

     Tuesday, March 23rd  6:30 pm. 

    Nominating Committee Meeting 

  Thursday, March 25th  5:30 pm 

        Preschool Council Meeting 

       Sunday, March 28th  4:00 pm 

               Deacons Meeting 

                   Watered Gardens 
             Outreach Mission 
                 531 Kentucky Ave 
                Joplin, Mo. 64801 

       Will be sharing this morning  about 

                       Their Ministry. 

 Random Acts of Kindness 

   Coloring Ministry 

    Wed. Mar. 31st 

         @1:00 pm.  

    Sowers & Reapers Classroom 

      To The Family of Gailand Johnston :  

John Bary Family-loss of sister Kathy Bary 

                                       Thank you Note from the 

                                        Family of Sandy Bean  

                                         Is on the Bulletin Board. 

Family Life Outreach Center    
Update 

 
At Business Meeting the church 
voted to begin construction.  Con-
struction will proceed as funds al-
low.  The Building Committee was 
given the authority to accept the 
best bid to begin work on the pro-
ject.  Sprouls Construction was 
chosen as contractor for the Family 
Life Outreach Center.  Please con-
tinue to be in prayer for the project. 

        VBS Volunteer forms are available  

                  In the Gathering Area 


